
 

 

 

 

 

Statement to the South Pacific Stock 

Exchange 

April 22nd, 2024 

COMMUNICATIONS FIJI LTD 

Announces further extension to Financial 

Reporting deadline. 

 
Communications Fiji Limited (CFL) wishes to inform its 

stakeholders of a subsequent extension to its financial 

reporting deadline.  

 

Following our previous announcement on March 28, 

2024, regarding the initial extension, we would like to 

update our shareholders that we have requested an 

additional extension from the stock exchange. The 

approved reporting deadline by the Stock Exchange is 

now extended from 22nd April to 30th April. 

 

Recognizing the importance of meeting our obligations 

punctually, we are committed to submitting the 

financials before April 30, 2024. We sincerely appreciate 

the understanding and support of our stakeholders and 

apologize for any inconvenience caused by the delay in 

releasing the financial statements.    
 

 

 

 

---------------------------                                         ----------------------------- 

William Parkinson                                        Seini Tinaikoro 

Chairman                                                    Company Secretary  




